“As the use of social media and e-commerce expand so must the protection of personal information on the internet.  It is becoming more critical every day that steps are taken to protect and secure individuals electronic information.  I look forward to working to advance this consumer protection bill and am pleased to join Senator Toomey and my Senate colleagues in this effort,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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